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From: Cox, Peter [mailto:Peter.Cox@treasury.wa.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 November 2013 9:21 PM 

To: Priscilla Kan 
Cc: Court, Michael; Basei, Ivan; Scherini, Alex 

Subject: RE: 2014 Update - New issues for further consultation 

 
Hi Priscilla 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these issues. 
  
WA supports the proposed treatment of the Commonwealth payments/debt forgiveness covered in 

your document. 
  
regards 
Peter 
08 6551 2789 
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